Please read from bottom up for thread order

Correspondence Team Cabinet Office 70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS

Date: 15 September 2021

Dear Naomi

Subject: C J 116: Covid 19 National Vaccine Advertising Campaign - Stage 1 Complaint

Thank you for your letter dated 14 September. I have noted the content and updated my records accordingly, as attached [LINK]. The relevant text is highlighted in yellow under reference C J 116.

As I note Cabinet Office is leading on a response to enquiries, I shall now refrain from forwarding further reminder letters on the 12 subjects listed while I await a single response clarifying the position. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Wynne Jones

On 14/09/2021 12:59, Public Correspondence wrote:

Dear Mr Wynne Jones

Thank you for contacting the Cabinet Office regarding your complaint dated 19/02/2021(CJ116)

Just to note, this formed part of the list of correspondence you sent to us on 3 September and will be responded to, as previously highlighted in our email dated 7 September.

The Cabinet Office is leading on a response to your correspondence.

Yours sincerely

				1
Ν	2	\sim	m	
1 1		w		

Received and noted, thank you Naomi.

Regards Wynne Jones

On 07/09/2021 15:00, Public Correspondence wrote: Dear Wynne Jones

Thank you for recently contacting the Cabinet Office.

Please accept this email as acknowledgement of your recent email dated 3 September. Your correspondence. is currently being reviewed and we aim to provide an update shortly.

Yours sincerely Naomi

Correspondence Officer



Public Correspondence

<u>publiccorrespondence@cabinetoffice.gov.uk</u> Follow us on Twitter <u>@cabinetofficeuk</u>